From:

— Lp6 -~ 039(7-20.

Sent: Thursday 10 September 2020 16:08

To: SIDS

Ce:

Subject: Boyne Greenway Drogheda to Mornington, Co Meath and Co Louth

To whom it may concern,

Th-of the | . 2nimously support the Planning Application

for the construction of the Boyne Greenway Drogheda to Morningon, Co. Meath and Co. Louth. This project would
provide significant pedestrian and cycling infrastructure for the East Coast, that is badly needed.

We would ask the Bord to please look favourably on this Planning Application in the best interests of our
community.
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